
Shadsworth Infant School Newsletter 
Thursday 21st December 2023 

 



 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! 

Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! 



Message from Mrs Crompton 



 



Well done to everyone for reaching the end of a very long term. The Autumn term is always the most 

difficult in school as children get used to their new classes and new adults. We then had the incredibly 

sad passing of Harris Abbas which devastated us all as a Shadsworth community, we have then finished 

the term with all of our Christmas activities. The children and the staff have all worked incredibly hard 

and lots of progress has been made across their reading, writing and maths work alongside their topic 

work about toys, cold climates, communication and feelings.  

  

We say ‘Goodbye and Good Luck' to Alana our family support worker who is moving on to do a similar 

role at Rhyddings High School.  

  

Have a wonderful Christmas break, have a lovely time with families and friends, keep talking to your 

children to develop that language and vocabulary!!  

  

See you on Monday 8th January, ready and refreshed for a new term of learning and fun!  

Shadsworth Stars ..... 

 

Last week we said "Well Done" to...... 

 

                                GW                                GB 

RM                     Rukkilah A                      Georgie G 

RB                      Parker M-H                     Aleksander S 

1J                       Jaxon P-B                         Alivia G 

1W                     Hunter H                          Scarlett C 

2H                      Zachary B                         Khadeeja D  

2HG                   Haleema S                        Luella McK-K   

 

Headteacher Award goes to:  Caythan C  

 

Lunchtime Award goes to:   Primrose W 



 

Class                         %            Late 

RM                          90                4 

RB                           75                2     

1J                             85               5   

1W                           88               4   

2H                            86               3  

2GH                         88               8 

 

Whole School       85              26 

It is essential children come to school every day and they are on time.  If you are unsure if your child is 

well enough, bring them and we will send them home if necessary.  If your child is not well enough to 

come to school - Please telephone the school office on tel: 01254 698002 to report your child's 

absence  - failing to do so may result in a home visit and an unauthorised absence. 

Please be mindful the entrance doors to classrooms do not open until 8.40am and close @ 8.50am.  

Registers are taken prompt at 8.50am. Children will be marked late after 9.00am.  If you arrive  to school 

after the doors are locked or you arrive to school after 9.00am please make sure you report to the 

School Office with your child to ensure they receive their mark. 

Well done for all working together to achieve an attendance slightly 

above national - every little helps and every person counts!! 

 



Weekly Dates  

 

Monday 8th January 2024 

School Re-Opens - Welcome Back! 

8am Breakfast Club 

8.40am Soft Start 

 

 

 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 

8.45am-10.15am Baby Bears Starts 

 

 

 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 

3.30pm - 5.30pm Messy Church  School Hall- Please sign up at the school office ASAP - Messy Church 

need numbers in advance in order to cater for any dietary needs, or please text your Name and number 

of Attendees to Emanuell on tel: 07305 288045 

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th February 2024 

3.20pm School Closes for half-term 

 

 

 

 



Monday 19th February 2024 

School closed  

 

 

 

Tuesday 20th February 2024 

School Re-Opens - Welcome Back! 

8am Breakfast Club 

8.40am Soft Start 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 

3.30pm Parents Evening 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 21st March 2024 

3.30pm Parents Evening  

 

 

 

 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

1.30pm School Closes for Easter Holidays 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Monday 15th April 2024 

School Re-Opens - Welcome Back! 

8am Breakfast Club 

8.40am Soft Start 

 

 

 

 

 

As you are aware we use ParentMail for our communication. Please check your ParentMail push 

notifications to enable you to keep up to date on school communications. Also please check out our 

school facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

Shadsworth Infant School Food Bank 

Open every Wednesday and Friday morning 8:40am-9:00am.  

Non-perishable essential food items and toiletries available.  

£3 per bag- one bag per visit.  

Please note this is a booking service. If you do not book you may be turned away due to stock.  

Please text/ call Alana on 07754786480 or Fran on 07754786478 to confirm a reservation.  

No proof of income required.  

Please enter the school building at the side entrance on Ayr Road.  



Breakfast Club  - opens from 8.00am  

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 

Family Hub  & Info .............. 

 

If you have any Christmas Jumpers you are looking to get rid of - please could you donate them to school.  

Please bring them to school in the New Year - Thank you for your continued support. 


	Message from Mrs Crompton
	Shadsworth Stars .....
	Well done for all working together to achieve an attendance slightly above national - every little helps and every person counts!!
	Weekly Dates
	Breakfast Club  - opens from 8.00am
	Family Hub  & Info ..............

